
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
 
 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING: 
 
 
 A SPECIAL MEETING of the Board of Education of the West Babylon Union Free School 

District will be held in Tooker Avenue Elementary School, on Tuesday, February 28, 2017 at 6:00 P.M., to 

address matters of capital project work.  The Board of Education will be viewing various locations at 

Tooker Avenue Elementary School.  No other public business will be transacted and no public 

statements will be taken.  The Public Session will adjourn immediately upon the conclusion of the 

Tooker Avenue School walk thru. 

 

MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Barbara A. Burrows, District Clerk 
West Babylon Union Free School District 
631-376-7008 


